














































































































































 
First Correction  

Boone County Jail Population Study,  
Dated April 13, 2017 

 
Insert as Page 27b: 
 
2 Recommendations and suggestions came from many of the interviewees.  
Unless someone I spoke with sent me a communication, I did not identify the 
interviewee.   
3 See attached letter from June Pitchford, Auditor, Boone County, dated April 7, 
2017. 
4 Letter to Gary Oxenhandler from Dan Knight, Prosecuting Attorney: “January 
19, 2017 - Dear Judge Oxenhandler, Pursuant to your request, I am writing 
this letter to set forth some of my thoughts regarding inmate population 
issues in Boone County. I understand you will be making a report to the 
Boone County Commission, and I appreciate the opportunity to weigh in on 
this matter. Please feel free to submit this letter to the Commission when you 
present your findings.  Even though I will frequently refer to myself throughout 
this letter, I am also writing on behalf of my staff. There are 13 assistant 
prosecutors who work with me in this office. They work here because they 


